
 

 

 

15 October 2019  

 

Dear Charles 

Thank you for your letter of 27 September informing the Constitutional and Legislative 
Affairs (CLA) Committee of your recent appointment as the Chair of the House of Lords 
European Union Committee. 

I would like to welcome you to your new position and would be very happy to meet you 
during your time in Cardiff for the next Interparliamentary Forum on Brexit, or sooner 
should I be in Westminster before then.  

As a Committee, we have been grateful for the both the engagement and the support 
we received from your predecessor, Lord Boswell, and we look forward to continuing this 
strong working relationship. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mick Antoniw AM 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
 

Lord Kinnoull 
Chair, European Union Committee 
House of Lords 


